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Honorable Louis StokeS 
Chairman 
Select Committee on Assassinations 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 20515 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

On behalf of the Attorney General, I would like to 
. acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 21, 1977 
concerning the investigation of the assassination of 

-Dr. -Martin Luther King, Jr. 

We will be sending you a more detailed response dealing 
with the issues raised in your letter in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia M. Wald 
Assistant Attorney General 
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